
Hello, This week we have: 

 Worked with the Year 6s in Maths to test our knowledge through a Chilli Challenge by 

making shape pictures. 

 Made 3D Skeleton shapes. 

 Collected our own data to use in our statistics work. 

 Written our own Flat Stanley Adventure stories using success criteria to enhance our writing. 

 Had our first swimming session of the term. 

 

Next week is both Bike Week and poetry week in school. In English we will be writing and 

learning poems to perform. In PE we will have a special Bike themed P.E lesson; children are allowed 

to bring in their own bikes or scooters for this PE lesson which will take place on Thursday 14th June. 

Please remember that you must have a helmet to take part in the lesson, the school cannot provide 

helmets so it’s up to you to bring your own. 

This week’s homework has been sent out. It includes some Maths work on shapes, inverted 

commas work for English and spellings which are key words the children need to be able to spell. 

Letters have also been sent out about the recorder festival on the 22nd of June which year 3 will 

be attending. We will continue to practice our recorder playing skills in the coming weeks.  

 

Have a great Weekend 

The Year 3 teaching Team 


